
Dear RI House members 

  
I am writing to you in favor of the RI House bill H7382 and its companion Senate bill S2635. I 
strongly feel that the overreach of local town council in Narragansett must be kept in check by our state 
government. Passing these bills will correctly put the control of such statewide actions back in state 
control. I hope you vote YES in favor of this bill. 

  
Respectfully 

Dr. Arman Ebrahimpour  
72 Kingstown Rd 

Narragansett, RI 02882 
 


